
 

 

 

Circular No (11) for 2018 

On launching the Guide to HR Solutions Accelerators & 

Guide to Enhancing Government Experience 
 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  
 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  
 

As part of its responsibilities towards supporting the efforts of the 

ministries and federal entities in matters related to human resources, 

FAHR has prepared a Guide to HR Solutions Accelerators & another for 

Enhancing Government Experience. The two guides are aimed at enabling 

the HR departments at those entities to achieve their objectives based on 

a clear strategic vision.   

 

For the purpose of promoting and clarifying the contents of the guides, 

FAHR has the pleasurer of inviting you to attend the launch workshop to 

be held on Monday, May 14, 2018, at 9:00 am – at its headquarters in 

Dubai, Maárif Hall -1st Floor. 

 

You are therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit at 

your entity to attend the event at the time determined above and send 

your nominations not later than May 13, 2018. 
 

 

Thank you for your cooperation  
 

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  
 

Issued on May 08, 2018  

 

For more information, please contact:  

 Hamda Al Suwaidi - Tel: 04 231 90 94     Email: halsuwaidi@fahr.gov.ae  

 Dana Al Hammadi - Tel. 04-231 90 71     Email: DAlHammadi@fahr.gov.ae 


